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San Pedro Aquifer Report Released 

In a new collaborative report, information about the binational San Pedro River Aquifer is now
available from both the United States and Mexico. The International Boundary and Water
Commission, the Mexican National Water Commission, the U.S. Geological Survey, and the
Universities of Arizona and Sonora released this report on December 20, 2016. This marks the first
time that federal government and university scientists from both countries have collaborated to collect
data and prepare binational and bilingual databases and maps of the aquifer. Findings in this report
improve the understanding of groundwater flow and will create a foundation for future studies,
advancing our knowledge of the hydrology of the binational aquifer. 

To read this report, click here
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The end of the year brings no greater joy than the
opportunity to express our season's greetings and good
wishes.  All of us at the Water Resources Research Center
join in wishing you all a Happy Holiday Season with the
best of everything in the coming New Year.

University Closure

Please note that our office will be closed during the
University of Arizona's annual holiday closure December
24, 2016 to January 2, 2017. The UA and WRRC will
resume operations on Tuesday, January 3 2017.

Weekly Wave Returns in 2017

Due to the University closure, there will be an
interruption in delivery of the Weekly Wave. Please be
sure to look for the first issue of the new year on January
13, 2017.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS

2017 UCOWR/NIWR Annual Conference
Abstracts for oral and poster presentations should be submitted
electronically by January 20, 2017

The Universities Council on Water Resources and the National Institute of Water Resources have
issued a call for abstracts for the June 13-15, 2017 conference in Fort Collins, Colorado.  The
conference, titled Water in a Changing Environment,  will address gaps in projected water supply
and demand, water quality and reuse, increasing food and energy needs, and the impact of a
changing climate on water resources around the world.    

To submit an abstract, click here.
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